
June 11, 2014 

Dear Fellow Shareholder: 

I am writing on behalf of Liberty Street Capital Corp. (“Liberty Street”) to ask for your support at the annual and 

special meeting of Banro Corporation (the “Corporation” or “Banro”) scheduled to be held on June 27, 2014.  The time 

has come for real and meaningful change in the oversight and management of the company.  We are deeply 

concerned about the lack of performance and poor corporate governance at Banro. Our highly experienced nominees 

for the Board of Directors of Banro (the “Liberty Street Nominees”) are committed to transforming governance at the 

Corporation. 

We believe that Banro can and should be an important contributor to the economy of the Democratic Republic of 

Congo (“DRC”). At present, the possibility of shareholders enjoying this bright future is lost as the Corporation 

stumbles from quarter to quarter under the leadership of a management team distracted by a variety of outside 

business interests and a board of directors content to view the destruction of shareholder value from the sidelines. 

Now is the time to ensure that Banro has the balanced and skilled board that it needs for the benefit of all 

Shareholders. CHANGE IS NEEDED NOW. 

What is the Problem? 

Liberty Street is concerned by the systematic loss in shareholder value since March 2012, when Banro raised debt 

capital to complete its gold production facilities.  Shareholders have suffered significantly as follows:  

• The share price has steadily fallen from $5.28 in March 2012 to $0.41, immediately prior to the public 

announcement of the Liberty Street Nominees. 

• Banro’s share price has significantly underperformed its peers Randgold Resources (LSE:RRS) (an African-

based gold producer with material assets in DRC) and Osisko Mining (TSX:OSK) (a gold producer that 

successfully transitioned from an exploration/development company during the comparative period), as well 

as the S&P TSX Composite Index, over the past two years: 

 

 


